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SUMMARY
Requires long term care facilities, residential facilities and adult foster homes to <i>inform</i>]
provide residents <i>about</i>] with information developed by Long Term Care Ombudsman
describing availability and services of Long Term Care Ombudsman <i>and Residential Facilities
Ombudsman</i>].

Declares emergency, effective on passage.
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